
Comment for planning application 20/02126/CLUE
Application Number 20/02126/CLUE

Location Wroxton Motorcross Track Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15
6HH

Proposal Certificate of Lawfulness of Existing Use for the use of the land for a mixed use of agriculture
and as a motorcross track with race meetings for up to 24 days a year (excluding set up,
preparation, clear up and private practice sessions)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Knight

Address 6 Perkins Close,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BP

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I live in Hornton, which is a peaceful rural village with an excellent community. We can hear
the motocross events when they are held, which does have a negative impact on being able
to enjoy sitting outdoors when the weather is good. There is another impact on our
community, which is that of the state of the roads approaching the motocross site. The road
out of Hornton towards Wroxton is in a very poor state of repair with many ruts and pot
holes, and I am sure that this is not helped by the increase in heavy traffic going to and
from the motocross site. Having said that, I understand that sports events have to go
somewhere and, if the track is used for the permitted 14 days per year, I would not object to
that amount of use as I believe that to be a fair number. However, if this plan goes through,
it will potentially mean that almost every week we will have the inconvenience of having to
hear the noise of the motorcycles. I am not anti-motocross I just think that the amount of
days should be limited and those days strictly adhered to. This is why I am objecting to this
planing application and I urge the council to refuse this planning application.
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